
07/07/2022

REQUEST FOR PUBLIC RECORDS

Hello,

Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 316, I request access to and copies of all records of the
following:

● any complaints and/or investigations regarding the Addison County Sheriff ’s
Department received since 01/01/2018.

If my request is denied in whole or part, I ask that you justify all deletions by
reference to specific exemptions outlined in 1 V.S.A. § 317.

If parts of the records are exempt from release, I ask that you redact the exempt
sections and release the rest of the record.

In the event that there are fees, please  inform me of the total charges in advance of
fulfilling my request.

However, I would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the
requested information is in the public interest. The requested documents will be
used by Vermont Public and not for commercial purposes.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward
to receiving your response to this request. Please call me with any questions.

Sincerely,
Liam Elder-Connors
Reporter, Vermont Public
802-503-8071


